
As a constituent, I ask that you please oppose HB 4005. 

HB 4005 would require law-abiding citizens to make their firearms unavailable for self-defense. Gun 

safety and storage is a matter of personal responsibility and every person’s situation is different. It is 

unreasonable to impose a one-size-fits-all government solution. Such poorly thought out schemes are 

without any consideration for personal circumstances. 

Firearm owners should not be held liable for the crimes committed by a person who has illegally 

obtained their firearm. Individuals should not be further victimized after experiencing a burglary or 

other loss. 

As your constituent, I ask you to please stand with me and all other law-abiding citizens by opposing HB 

4005. Please focus your time and resources on measures that will actually promote public safety, not 

bills that undermine our right to self-defense. This measure invades people's homes and forces them to 

render their firearms useless in self-defense. 

Thank you. 

Brian Girsberger 

 


